
Christmas Office Hours
The parish office will close on

Thursday, December 23rd at 2:00 PM
and will reopen on Tuesday, December

27th at 9:00 AM.
The parish office will close on

Thursday, December 29th at 2:00 PM
and reopen Tuesday, January 3rd at

9:00 AM.
The priests and staff wish our parish
family a holy and joy-filled Christmas!


